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Parent / Guardian 

Notices 
Friday, October 25, 2024 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

What’s New? 

After-Grad Fundraiser: There will be a long john sale to support the 2025 after-grad on October 29th. 

 

In Case You Missed It: 

BJM Blood Drive: Hello parents of the BJM community! The first BJM blood drive of the year is quickly 

approaching, so here are some reasons for you to participate and to encourage your child if they are eligible: 

Over 50% of Canadians will need or know someone who needs blood. Continuous needs require continuous 

supply. It has been found that teens who start donating blood early tend to continue to do so for the rest of 

their lives. Furthermore, 35% of Canadian Blood Services donations come through groups like businesses and 

schools. Both of these reasons make participating in and encouraging the high school initiative so important. 

Signing up for the Blood Drives as part of BJMs team is super easy! 

 1. Download the Give Blood app, or visit blood.ca 

 2. Select partners from the menu 

 3. Select ‘join existing team’ and enter ‘Bishop James Mahoney High School’ 

 4. Select that as your team (BJM) 

 5. From here you can book appointments, via team bookings, or individually. Feel free to book more 

appointments than what the school has planned! 

Your donations will not only help the people of our province, but also BJM, who is in competition with the 

other high schools in Saskatoon to have the most donors for the prize of a pizza party! First school drive is 

November 8th, more information will be available as the day approaches. 

Thanks for considering becoming a donor on behalf of BJM! 

Canadian Blood Services BJM Representatives, 

Elsa, Julia and Mackenzie 

 

Curling! The meeting and registration have been moved to Friday, October 25th at lunch time. Meet in Room 

225 (EAL room), bring your lunch. All players welcome, both new and veteran. The season runs from 

November to March. 

 

School Wins Twice is Back!  Click here for more info and to purchase tickets. 

 

Click on the links below for information: 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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